Tyler Mill Preserve April 9, 2019
[bookmark: _GoBack]Town staff met today, April 9, 2019, to receive a status of the Tyler Mill Preserve storm cleanup.  A few areas still exist to mitigate before the Preserve will be open to the public.
However, it was determined by all in attendance that the preserve will be open to the public on May 25, 2019.  Please be aware that the Woods have changed and proceed with caution.

Thank you for your continued patience! 
